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RSJ Inspection® is excited to announce its new Knowledge Sharing Platform called Qualpedia™ 
(https://qualpedia.com/), which is developed to realize our company’s purpose “Responsible Value 
Creation”. Adding to that, we intend to share our knowledge & experience with our community with 
an aim of helping and creating value for them. 

Nowadays, a lot of people in the supply chain are struggling to cope with the changing customer 
expectations and needs. Qualpedia™, being a third party can easily catalyst the communication 
between all the supply chain partners and create awareness & value for all of them. 

This Qualpedia™ is a Non-Profitable Knowledge Sharing Platform, which will help all the visitors like 
CEO’s, Business Owners, Quality, Sourcing & Buying Professionals, students, new entrepreneurs, and 
other individuals, to access and learn about the various dimensions of Quality, Conformity, maturity 
assessments, supply chain, and other areas of business excellence, etc. 

Qualpedia™ website will be regularly updated with new content including up-to-date information 
about market trends, new tools & technologies introduced in the market, major challenges faced as 
well as some mitigation ideas and some other useful resources. Visitors can explore the new site 
contents and sign up for the newsletter, leave a comment, schedule a call with one of our experts, 
getting guidance from us, and much more. 

To reach people’s minds easily, our Qualpedia™ team is striving hard to post the content in different 
forms like videos, blogs, infographics, carousels, etc. The information that you are finding in 
Qualpedia™ is purely based on our vast experience of experts in the industry and through detailed 
research. So, for the same, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all our team members 
(https://qualpedia.com/qualpedia-team/ ) for their constant efforts and supports in creating the 
content. 

RSJ would like to acknowledge and thank the Coach Mr. Rajiv Talreja for his great insights and support 
to teach content writing techniques to us. Also, we are very grateful to all our customers, Employees, 
Associates, Mentors, Partners, Suppliers, Regulators, Associations, and Organizations for their 
constant support and encouragement in our journey. 

 




